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City of Philadelphia 
Public Hearing Notice 

 
              

The Committee on Education of the Council of the City of Philadelphia will hold a Public 
Hearing on Thursday, December 27, 2007, from 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM, in Room 400, City 
Hall, to hear testimony on the following item: 
 
071134  Resolution authorizing the Committee on Education to hold public hearings on 

the situation at the Thomas Mifflin Elementary School. 
 
Copies of the foregoing item are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, 
Room 402, City Hall. 
 
Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Committee on Education, open to 
the public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on the above listed item. 
 
 
 
 

Patricia Rafferty 
Chief Clerk 

 
 


